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The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Department of the Attorney General
ATTN: Laurie Burt

Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Protection Division

John W. McCormack State Office Building
One Ashburton Place
Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Dear Ms. Burt:

In response to your letter of November 26, 1979, enclosed is a copy, without
the attachments, of Boston Edison Company's response to the NRC Notice of
Violation and Notice of Proposed Imposition of Civil Penalties which were
issued on October 26, 1979. The information in Attachments A and B concerns
subject matter which is exempt from disclosure under Section 2.790(d) of the
NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations.

Sincerely,

'

e tor
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement
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